
The Seekers Church Gallery Presents 
PATRICIA  DUBROOF 

 
WHO CARES? 

September 8 – October 13, 2024 
Opening Reception: Sunday 

              September 8, 11:30 am –1:30 pm 
Light refreshments will be served 

Patricia Dubroof, artist and creative aging specialist, is pleased to announce that she is the 
recipient of a Creativity Grant from the Maryland State Arts Council to further develop 

her “Who Cares?” series. (all sales proceeds go to the artist!) 
 

to see show by appointment contact Sandra at sandra@seekerschurch.org 
 

Seekers Church 276 Carroll St NW, 
Washington, DC 20012 


